David and Dan:  
As you know, the proposal from the Department of Mathematics to establish an honors version of its undergraduate minor program, was tabled by the Council on Academic Affairs at its meeting on August 18, 2008. The Council had difficulty understanding the rationale and substantive components of the proposal. 
The Council returned to the proposal at is meeting on September 15, 2008. The discussion was aided considerably by input from your colleagues Professors Vitaly Bergelson and Ron Solomon, and Judith Monson and Diana Bevilacqua. We are very grateful for their participation and for the input provided by Professor Linda Harlow, Associate Provost, University Honors and Scholars' Center, and Professor Terry Gustafson, Associate Dean of Arts and Sciences.
The Council approved the proposal. No additional levels of review/approval are necessary. This action will be included in the Council's next Annual Activities Report to the University Senate (June 2009).
During the 2008-09 academic year, the Council will undertake a thorough review of undergraduate minors - notably addressing variations in guidelines that exist among colleges. Some of the issues that emerged in the discussion of this proposal need to, and will, be a part of that discussion, and we will ask Professors Harlow and Gustafson to participate.
This message represents my formal communication with you about this Council action. Please keep a copy for your file(s) on the proposal and I will do the same for the file in the Office of Academic Affairs.
If you have any questions, please contact Professor Halasek (halasek.1@osu.edu) or me.  
Congratulations on the successful completion of the review/approval process! 

Randy 

W. Randy Smith 
Vice Provost for Academic Programs 

